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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Thursday 23rd September  ParentLink Meeting @ 7:30pm in staffroom 
Tuesday 9th November  NE and Team Photos 
Term Dates 
Friday 1st October   End of term 3 @ 3.00pm 
Monday 18th October   Term 4 commences 
Tuesday 14th December  End of term 4 @ 12.30pm  
 
 
Tena Koutou Katoa 
 
School visitor mask wearing in school 

Thank you so much to all of our school community who have come into school wearing 
a mask, are keeping off the decks and out of the classrooms. As this current Delta strain 
is affecting children, we would really appreciate it if you could continue with these 
strategies if you need to enter the school grounds, even though there are no community 
cases in Wellington now. 

 
Tongan and Maori Language weeks 
We have had a fabulous time in the past two weeks celebrating both Tongan and Maori weeks. I would like 
to thank our teachers Mary Va'a and Emma Neru Walters for all their hard work supporting the staff and 
tamariki with all our school activities. Tumeke mahi! 

 
Yesterday the school beautifully sang Whakataka Te Hau at 12pm for the  
 Maori Language Moment.  
 

 
 
E noho ra 

Matua Bryce  

 

MEGA GARAGE SALE SECOND-HAND DRIVE THRU COLLECTIONS 
Please feel free to drop off good quality second-hand goods (clothing, books, toys, bric-a-
brac, plants) on Friday mornings.  Look out for the collectors by the Wave TV room, in the 
main drive-thru, every Friday morning between 8:30am – 9:00am.  Alternatively, you may 
drop items at the office anytime. Thanks.  We would love to hear from you, if you can help 

with this fundraiser.  Please use the QUICK TICK BOX FORM to advise which part of an event you are able to 
assist with;  www.paremata.school.nz/1059/forms/4-school-event-help-2021/submissions/new 
 

We are also keen to hear from anyone that would like to help with the Bric-a-Brac stall. 
If you are available to set up this stall and display the items for sale, we want to hear from 
you or your team.  



 

PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE TICKETS 
As part of the Paremata School fundraising this year, we are running a 
raffle to raise money for playground enhancements.  Each family should 
have received books to sell.   If you require more books to sell, or do not 
wish to sell the tickets you have received, please see Marie or Michelle in 
the office. We have many families wishing to sell more tickets.  

 
Only $2.00 a ticket with great prizes.  
1st prize - $1,000 New World voucher! Redeemable at all New World stores 
 
There will be prizes for the student that sells:  

1. the most tickets over all   
2. the winning ticket 

and, within each Syndicate, there will be a class prize for the most tickets sold. 
  

A big thank you to Rainbow Creative for their support with the production of the tickets. 
 
 
NETBALL – SATURDAY, 18TH SEPTEMBER 
There are a number of restrictions for this weekend’s netball. Please check the Ngati Toa Netball website 
for all information. https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/draw-and-results  
 
At a glance..... 
Only 1 spectator per player - sign in or scan in using the app, no sign in no entry - social distance of 2 
metres, we encourage you to wear a face covering - If unwell, stay at home. 
 
1:40pm - Court 2 - Paremata Pulse v Papakowhai Stars 
4:00pm - Court 2 - Paremata Pumas v Greenferns 2 
 
If you have any further questions check in with Theresa, theresar@paremata.school.nz or email the 
committee, NgatiToaNetball@gmail.com 
 

 
SCHOOL CENTENARY  - SPREAD THE WORD – PAREMATA SCHOOL IS 100 YEARS 2021  
Centenary Badges 
Buy one of these awesome badges to celebrate our 100 years. These are now available from the 
school office for $7.50. There is a limited number so get in now. 

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
Last order for hoodies for the year 

 Hoodie – no name on back $45  
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15       (hats are compulsory in term 4) 
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 

These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer. 
 

 



 
 All YUMMY STICKERS will be collected for posting off by the end of this week. Please 
remember to bring all sticker sheets to school. Takahē children will be collecting these 
tomorrow (Thursday 16th). 
 

 
BEE AWARE MONTH - Every September, Wellington City Council and Apiculture NZ (ApiNZ) invites the 
whole community to get involved and help raise awareness about the importance of bees for our economy, 
environment and food production systems. Get involved in Bee Aware Month 
 
'Bees are important to me’ competition 
Why are bees important to you? Let us know why bees are important to you, by either creating 
a picture, writing a story, poem or anything else you'd like to do.  
All entries must be in by Thursday, 30 September. Winners will be notified on Friday, 15 October 2021. All entries will 
be displayed in Wellington Botanic Garden Tree house throughout October. 

 One winner will be selected from three categories: 5-7 years, 8-10 years, 11-12 years. 
 With each entry please include your: name, age, parent signature, address, school name 
 Send your entries to Marion Saunders: Email marion.saunders@wcc.govt.nz 

or Post Wellington Botanic Garden Tree House, 101 Glenmore Street, Kelburn, Wellington 6012 
 
Terms and conditions 
This competition is open to children aged between 5 to 12 years. The judges’ decisions are final and no discussion will 
be entered into. By entering this competition, you agree to your creation being used by Wellington City Council.  

 

 
 
 

 
GIRLS CRICKET FUN DAY AT PORIRUA CITY JUNIOR CRICKET CLUB!  If you enjoyed Yeah Girls 
last year, or just want to see if cricket is for you, then come and meet our premier girls and 
women players, and have a go in the nets. Bring a friend and join us at the Mana Indoor nets 
on Saturday 18 September between 11am and 2pm, we'll get the bbq going for lunch. All gear 
provided.  We have a full development pathway from our younger soft ball cricket players 
through to hard ball and on to senior level. During the season, we have fun trips to support the 
Blaze & White Ferns.  Registrations for girls and boys are open now.  For more information, 
email Porirua City Junior Cricket Club PCJCClub@gmail.com 
 
 

KELLY  SPORTS OCTOBER 2021 HOLIDAY PROGRAMME – NGATITOA DOMAIN 
Our hugely popular Kelly Sports Holiday Programme is back for the October Holidays for children 5-13 
years.  Come and join the Kelly Sports coaches for the best in sports! We have created an Action Packed Programme 
including: : Team Challenges Day, Wheelie Fun Day, Tag World Cup Day, Softball World Cup Day, Winter Sports Day 
plus trips to Wellington Zoo and Mini Golf! Click on the following link to see the activity planner - Kelly Sports 
October Holiday Programme Activity Planner. To enrol got to https://kellysports.co.nz/kelly_events/view/13245   
Or to find out more information email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201  

 
CODECAMP  
CodeCamp allows kids from the ages of 7-12 to develop 21st century skills in a fun and action 
packed environment. Develop confidence & initiative through design, creativity, solving 
problems, presenting & collaboration. Creating games, websites and apps as well as robotics.     
4th - 8th & 12th - 15th October Book Now at https://codecamp.co.nz   



3D PRINTING & CAD SOFTWARE HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Whitby Collegiate will be hosting a 3 day introduction to 3D printing and CAD software 
holiday programme in October. Our IT experts will teach students how to design a 3D 
model using the modelling computer programme SketchUp and view, interact and evaluate 
their designs using Virtual Reality devices. Students will keep their printed 3D designs. No 
previous experience is necessary. Students must bring their own chromebooks/laptops. 
Limited spaces available. 
 
Dates: Monday, 4 – Wednesday, 6 October 2021 
Time: 9:00am - 3:00pm;   Cost: $270;  Ages: 10+ 
Optional extra - $10 per day for Domino's pizza or fish & chips lunch and drinks. 
Register at: https://form.jotform.com/whitbyenrol/3d-printing-cad-software 

 
MINECRAFT HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Whitby Collegiate will be hosting a 3 day Minecraft holiday programme in October. Our 
IT experts & Minecraft administrators will teach students how to build their own servers, 
download and utilise mods using Forge servers. Students will be put into teams to 
compete against each other in Minecraft challenges.  Tutors will be on hand for tips, 
tricks and help along the way.  All skill levels are welcome.  Students must bring their 
own device, charger & mouse - Windows 10 with Minecraft owned, installed and tested 
on their own account.  Limited spaces available. 
 
Dates: Monday, 11 – Wednesday, 13 October 2021 
Time: 9:00am - 3:00pm; Cost: $220; Ages: 10+ 
Compulsory supervised breaks will be held in the school gym - volleyball, basketball, badminton skills or football on 
the field.   
Optional extra - $10 per day for Domino's pizza or fish & chips lunch and drinks. 
Register at: https://form.jotform.com/whitbyenrol/minecraft-holiday-programme 
 
  

Spring Holiday Programme @ Adventure School,  
4 – 15 October 2021  
BOOKINGS ARE OPEN! 2 weeks of popular and exciting 
activities await your child (e.g. Trip to Staglands, 
Trampoline Park, Minion Theme, Laserforce, Roller 
Skating Rink, Garden Craft, Movies @ Lighthouse Cinema 
and much more).  We follow strict Covid19 Health & 
Safety guidelines indoors and offsite. 
   
BOOK ONLINE:  www.asfc.co.nz or for more 
information e-mail holprog@asfc.co.nz or call 027-
454-6975. Our opening times are 7.30 am – 5.00 / 
5.30pm. We are approved for Oscar subsidies! 
Children from all schools are welcome  

 
Holiday Programme @ Adventure 
School  

 
 


